
 
 

Booth Worker Logistics 

Here’s what you need to know: 

• Each vendor receives one (1) parking pass for the festival at check-in. 

• Without a parking pass, you may park in public parking beginning at 8a.m. 

• If you are working at a booth but not traveling in the 1 allowed vehicle into 

the festival, you are required to park in public parking. 

• The festival takes place on April 27th, 2024 at Bond Park from 9-5pm. 

Your Transportation options: 

• Arrive by Shuttle 

o Shuttles will run from 8:30 a.m.- 6 p.m. and depart from each location 

approximately every 15 minutes. It's a 15–20-minute ride to Bond 

Park from each point. Please note that during peak times of the day, 

the wait may be extended. 

o Shuttle locations: 

▪ Cary Town Hall Parking Deck, 121 Wilkinson Ave., Cary, NC 

27513 

▪ Green Hope High School, 2500 Carpenter Upchurch Rd., Cary, 

NC 27519 

o After arriving at Bond Park, there is a 5-minute walk to the festival 

entrance. 

 

• Arrive by GoCary Transit 

o GoCary Routes 4 & 8 offer stops right in front of Bond Park with 

service until 6pm. GoCary buses are always fare-free, air conditioned, 

ADA-accessible, and have bike racks. 

o Buses are easily tracked in real-time using the GoCary Live App. 

 

 

 



 
 

• Arrive by Car (please consider carpooling!) 

o Parking across the street from the festival at St. Michael’s Church. 

o Limited parking is available inside Bond Park on a first-come, first-

served basis starting at 8a.m. 

 

• Arrive by Foot or Bike 

o Access the festival by using the Oxxford Hunt Greenway, White Oak 

Creek Greenway, or Black Creek Greenway.  

o Bike racks are available inside Bond Park to park bikes, scooters, etc., 

as they are not allowed inside the festival footprint. 

o A complimentary bike valet will be available at the White Oak Creek 

Greenway festival entrance. 

 

• Arrive by RideShare 

o Uber, Lyft, and other ridesharing services can drop festival guests off 

at Spring Daze! Drivers should follow signs to RideShare Drop-off. 

o Use the Address 120 Maury Odell Pl to ensure proper access to the 

drop-off location. 
 

If you have any questions after you review the logistics for Spring Daze, please reach out 

to your booth coordinator. They have a more detailed description of festival logistics and 

can contact festival staff with any issues that may arise. 

Your cooperation and patience are keys to making the day a positive experience 

for everyone. Thank you for working with us!  

 

 


